The Women of St. Cecilia are sponsoring a "Fall Food/Diaper Drive" for the Office of Concern Food Pantry at St. Cecilia

Donations of **Pasta, Cereal, Diapers and Baby wipes** are most needed

Donations can be brought to the St. Cecilia Rectory during **Sept. 28th, 29th, and 30th**

Alternatively, one can make a **monetary donation** to the Office of Concern by either...

donating online at www.officeofconcern.com....or...

writing and sending a check made payable to Office of Concern Food Pantry 55 West Demarest Avenue Englewood, NJ 07631

(Include a "note" for on-line donation, or in the "memo" on your check – "Women of St. Cecilia Fall Food/Diaper Drive")

We know many of you in the parish have already given generously to the Office of Concern to help the hungry during this pandemic – thank you for what you have already done!

If you are able, please give to the Office of Concern now – thank you for your generosity!